
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PTA are organising a secret gift stall for Mothers’ Day.  On Thursday 24th March at 3.15pm in the 

school playground, children will be able to visit the stall to purchase a surprise gift for Mothers’ Day, 

the gifts are all new items and pre-wrapped so the gifts are lucky dip. All the gifts are priced at £2.50. 

Thank you for your support, 

Arnside School PTA 

 


